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CHARNWOOD FOREST REGIONAL PARK 

I continue to serve as a member of the board of the regional park. I am also on the steering group of the 

Local Nature Partnership project looking to protect, promote and enhance the park.  

Stan Warren, John Howells and I have had a meeting with Sam Lattaway of the National Forest and 

subsequently with Julie Attard the officer recruited to front the project. The National Forest is the lead 

partner in the project. We discussed in broad terms how the LLAF might be able to assist and suggested a 

number of missing links in the RofW network and routes that could use some upgrading. 

The steering group is in the process of advertising for and appointing an independent Chairman 

        Roy Denney Representative 

 

 

16Agenda Item 8e


	8e Charnwood Forest Regional Park Steering Group (RD)

